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Oregon’s initiative petition rights have stood for over 120 years. They historically 

passed ideas that were popular with the public but unpopular with politicians such as 

civil rights and women’s right to vote.  The petitions have been an important tool for 

representation for many Oregonians, especially  

those with limited economic resources. 

 

Vote NO 


